
6th Grade Virtual Transition  
Tuesday, May 19th and Wednesday, May 20th

How many periods are in a day? What are Fire/Ice classes? How is lunch? These are probably some of 
the questions you have about moving up to the middle school. Join us at the virtual transition where 
you can ask all  of these questions and more. You will enter a zoom session with other students from 
your homeroom. During the zoom sessions, you will be able to talk current 7th and 8th graders about 
the middle school. Each session will have either a principal or school counselor to help answer questions. 
Also, during the week check out the NAMS website for student made videos with information about the 
school. 

How Does it work? 

 per day -6pm and 7pm 
• □

There will be 2 sessions

20th

Mrs. Kammerdeiner 
Miss Morrison 
Mrs. Nickischer
Mrs. Hineline 

Mrs. Bedics 
Mrs. Crisp 
Mrs. Kilpatrick 
Mrs. Kline 

Math Homerooms will go on Wednesday, May 

Mr. Scanlon 
Mr. Pilla 
Mr. Knecht 
Mrs. Saunders

You may be a little nervous to ask a question live, so you can submit a google form asking 
the question and a NAMS    student will answer  it during the sessions. 

□ Click here to  see the session schedule with the link to the Zoom. 

□ Click here to ask a question that we will answer during the Zoom calls. 

ELA Homerooms will go on Tuesday, May 19th 

Ms. Garrett 
Mr. Reid 
Mrs. DelBene 
Mrs. Guerrieri

We hope to see you on the Zoom Call!

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1MUqgd4zpaDpoQxK0yvVkFUWJBlE5t6JpTu0tJRAR1dE/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeAxcYMMgT2t6RKT_0T37rJsuWuXy0GEnOvy3jaZe0gQ5M0TA/viewform



